
Jon takes prayer requests from students at FGCU.

Michele hands out Carnations and resurrection scriptures at FSW.

 

Bill teaches on Devotional Life at Focus Week 2017.

Bill and Prof. Ellis flank 2017 Nurses Christian Fellowship grads.

Small group Bible study at FGCU.

Dear Partners and Friends...   
Greetings from FGCU & Florida Southwestern State College, 
 

“And they continually devoted themselves to the apostles teaching    
 and to fellowship and to the breaking of bread and to prayer.” 	
			    	                    Acts 2:42  -NASB 

Devotion to Jesus in all areas of life, not compartmentalizing 
spiritual life, academic life, social life and so forth was a big 
theme on campus this spring. Amid prayer, Bible study, worship 
and fellowship, a couple of key events stood out.

EASTER OUTREACHES.  This past April FGCU and FSW  
InterVarsity students held Easter Outreaches on their  
respective campuses. At FGCU the center of the outreach was an 
around-the-clock 48 hour prayer tent. Students who visited the 
tent submitted 223 prayer requests during the two days. FSW 
InterVarsity students reached out to 500 of their peers this Easter 
by passing out free Carnations along with scripture passages 
about Jesus’ resurrection. Both schools focused their Bible  
studies around the theme of resurrection, studying John chapter 
20 and I Corinthians chapter 15.

FOCUS WEEK. In May 295 students from InterVarsity  
chapters across the state gathered near Ocala for Focus Week,  
InterVaristy Florida’s year-end training camp. Some came to 
“check out” the Jesus they had heard about on campus. Others 
came to strengthen their faith. Others came to acquire campus 
ministry leadership skills. I was privileged to teach on Devotional 
Life as well as lead a small group in one of the study tracks. 
Twenty one students who came just to “check out” Jesus ended 
up giving their lives to Him at Focus Week this year!

PRAYER REQUESTS.   - Please pray for me and my students and 
faculty who are traveling out of town and out of country this 
summer.

- Please pray for wisdom and guidance for me and new student 
leaders as we prepare for Fall New Student Outreach(NSO) at 
FSW and FGCU.

- Please pray for our summer financial support as we continue to 
work on campus and procure materials needed for Fall NSO.

THANK YOU for your prayers and financial support which are so 
vital to the success of our ministry.

Your Campus Missionary,     Bill
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